
Item No 1 
 

DURHAM COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
 
At a Meeting of the Highways Committee held at the County Hall, Durham on 
Friday 18 September 2009 at 10.00 a.m. 
 
Present: 
 

Councillor D Morgan in the Chair 
 
Members of the Committee: 
Councillors Arthur, A Bainbridge, Magee, D Marshall, J Robinson, Sheill, Stradling, 
Todd, Tomlinson, Woods, and R Young 
 
Other Members: 
Councillors. Blakey, Napier, Walker and Wilkes 
 
 
A1 Minutes 
 
The Minutes of the meetings held on 24 July 2009 were agreed as a correct record 
and signed by the Chairman. 
 
 
A2  Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
 
A3 Proposed Traffic Calming at East Moor Road, Murton 

 
The Committee considered a report of the Corporate Director, Regeneration and 
Economic Development regarding representations received for the proposed traffic 
calming Scheme for East Moor Road, Murton (for copy see file of Minutes). 
 
Resolved:- 
 
The report together with the recommendations included therein be approved. 
 
 
A4 Proposed Traffic Calming at Unc, Back Palmerston Street, Consett 

 
The Committee considered a report of the Corporate Director, Regeneration and 
Economic Development regarding representations received for the proposed traffic 
calming Scheme for Unc.. Back Palmerston Street, Consett  (for copy see file of 
Minutes). 
 



He informed Members of an amendment to paragraph 2.4 of the report where the 
report should read: 
 
2.4 A total of 20 cards were returned.  Of these, 80% (16) indicated support for 

the scheme and 20% (4) raised at least one objection. 
 
Resolved:- 
 
The report together with the recommendations included therein be approved. 
 
 
A5 Proposed 30mph Speed Limit, A690 Brancepeth 

 
The Committee considered a report of the Corporate Director, Regeneration and 
Economic Development regarding representations received for the proposed 30mph 
speed limit, A690 Brancepeth (for copy see file of Minutes). 
 
Resolved:- 
 
That a review of the proposed scheme is to be reported back to Committee in 12 
months and that the report together with the recommendations included therein be 
approved. 


